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There’s No Place Like Home campaign reaches its goal, thanks to YOU
Together, We Did It!



Creating the Next Chapter

There’s No Place Like Home:
A Heartfelt Thank You to Our Donors
This past March, we marked the close of a remarkable chapter —There’s No
Place Like Home, a campaign that has touched lives, built hope, and
strengthened our community in ways we never imagined.

And it’s all thanks to the generosity of donors like YOU.

Launched with the vision of bringing essential care to our community, There’s No Place Like Home
was more than just a $2.9M fundraising initiative. It was a movement rooted in compassion,
driven by community, and powered by the belief that everyone deserves to receive the care they
need, closer to home, especially when facing health challenges.

Your gifts helped acquire new equipment, fund vital programs, and bring comfort to those who
needed it most. From state-of-the-art tools that support early diagnosis to colouring kits that
brought smiles to young patients, every improvement was made possible by your kindness. You
didn’t just give money—you gave hope, warmth, and peace of mind.

As we bring this campaign to a close, we do so with full hearts and deep gratitude. Your support
has left a lasting legacy that will continue to benefit patients and families for years to come.

To every donor, volunteer, and supporter who believed in this vision: thank you. You’ve shown us
that home isn’t just a place—it’s a feeling we create together. And while There’s No Place Like
Home may have come to an end, the spirit of giving lives on in every life you touch.

While we plan for the future, we’re also addressing urgent needs.
We’re raising funds for much-needed equipment at HGH, like this
CPR machine - a life-saving device that delivers consistent, high-
quality chest compressions, minimizes interruptions during CPR,
and improves patient outcomes during critical moments.

Other regional hospitals already use this technology. With your
support, HGH can too. Please donate today to support initiatives
like this one...to make tomorrow better.

While a chapter ends, the story of care at HGH continues. Every day brings new challenges,
patients, and opportunities to make a difference. With your continued support, we can keep
building a healthier future, together.

Guided by the hospital’s new strategic plan, the HGH Foundation is setting bold goals, with a
shared commitment to advancing care for our community.

Looking Ahead:



Want to know more? Our 2024-25 Annual Report and financial statements, audited by
MNP, are available on our website or by calling our office at 613-632-1111, ext. 21101

The real impact of your big-heartedness:
HGH Foundation Impact Report
Thanks to YOUR generous donations, the HGH Foundation contributed $1,157,728 to the following
important initiatives for our hospital this year:

$281,000 toward the purchase of
ophthalmology equipment to provide additional
diagnosis and treatment of eye conditions for
patients at HGH.
$300,000 to purchase lithotripsy equipment for
the treatment of kidney stones at HGH.
$194,143 in funding for specific HGH
departments. This helped expand the
chemotherapy department, provide 4 CADD
pumps for palliative care, and purchase
instruments and equipment for general surgery.
$29,097 in funding for physician and staff
wellness initiatives including the new
Recharjme Cabin with heated massage, light
therapy and relaxation programs.
$28,488 in funding toward several patient care
initiatives including new personalized colouring
kits for children who visit the Emergency
Department.

$175,000 toward the purchase of a Jackson
Spine Table for HGH’s new spine surgery
program.
$150,000 for a new C-ARM to be used in
urology and orthopedic surgery procedures.
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And that’s
all because
of YOU



Please send me information
about leaving a gift in my Will

Please contact me to arrange
an automatic monthly gift

I no longer wish to receive the
HGH Foundation’s newsletter

Please charge my credit card:

       VISA            MASTERCARD             AMERICAN EXPRESS

OR

Enclosed is my cheque, payable to HGH Foundation
You can also make your donation

Online at www.hghfoundation.org

By phone to 613-632-1111, ext. 21101

Every contribution, big or small, makes a difference. Please support the HGH Foundation by returning this formwith
your tax deductible gift in the enclosed postage paid envelope. Your gift will be used to fund our entiremission.

Here is my gift of $ ___________________

Did you know there are many ways to support the HGH Foundation long-term?
Planned giving is a thoughtful and strategic way to show your commitment to our Foundation and HGH,
while also considering your personal, family, and financial situation. These types of gifts help ensure the
future of quality healthcare at HGH - a beautiful way of caring for your community and loved ones. Here
are three types of planned gifts you may wish to consider:

Making a lasting impact, differently

Your planned gift will help HGHprovide better care today - and for generations to come.

Gift of publicly traded securities -
Donating publicly traded stocks or mutual funds can be one
of the most tax-efficient ways to give. You can avoid capital
gains tax while supporting a cause that matters to you.

Gift in your will -
Including the HGH Foundation in your will is a simple yet
powerful way to make a lasting difference. You can
designate a specific amount, a percentage of your estate, or
a residual gift after other needs are met.

Gift of a life insurance policy -
By naming the HGH Foundation as the beneficiary of a life
insurance policy, you can make a meaningful contribution
without affecting your current finances. This simple gesture
can be arranged through a form provided by your insurer.

If you’re considering a gift or have questions about how
to make a lasting impact, we’d love to hear from you.
Please contact Erin Tabakman, Executive Director of the
HGH Foundation, at 613-306-0799 or etabakman@hgh.ca

YES! I would like to make a donation to the HGH Foundation

Registered charity number: 118921592 RR0001

Name of cardholder: ___________________________________________________________________________________

Number of the card: ____________________________________________________ _____ /_____

Phone: _________________________________ Email: _________________________________________________________

Signature: ____________________________________

Expiry date:


